Item 3.

Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Catherine Smith-McKnight
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 5:17 PM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Dispatch/ Fire Department

Ms Bonner,

| would like to put on Public Safety Committee to discuss dispatch problems and malfunction of Purvis
System related to the Fire Department and Fire Station 16 that involved two fatalities on October
14,2023.

Thank you.
Commissioner McKnight
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